
March Praise and Prayer Newsletter 
Dear Edinboro Camp Friends, 

Hope all is going well and we want to say thank you for you support.  Thank you for 

assisting us in providing a space were people can grow closer to God.  We can honestly 

say, it is working!  People are growing closer to God 

Praises: Our Snow Camps are now finished which is kind of sad. We loved having all the 

kids and staff running around and having a good time. The simple pleasure of seeing 

smiles on peoples face just warms my heart during the middle of winter when it is freezing 

outside. We were blessed with some tremendous speakers and a great staff.  To see both 

our speakers and our staff investing in the lives of our 

campers is so rewarding. When we see our campers 

responding to God, turning toward God, changing 

their lives to be more in line with God’s will and God’s 

purpose, then no matter how cold it is outside, no 

matter how many pipes you had to thaw, no matter 

how much snow you had to shovel for the 10th time 

of the day, there is a smile on my face and warmth in my heart. Thank you so much 

for prayer and for your support.  Lives were changed over those four weekends. The 

food was good, the fellowship was sweet, and most importantly, God was moving!   

Prayer Concerns:    
Summer Camps.  The calendar now reads March, which means we are getting even more excited about our summer 

camps. Momenteum is building. Things are starting to be put 

in place. But there is still more to do: 

#1 – We want all the campers! We feel that for many campers 

a week at Edinboro Camp will be a highlight of their lives. In 

order for that to happen, they have to be a camper.  Please be 

inviting all your kids. 

#2 – We need 

a great staff. 

The staff 

makes all the 

difference in 

the world. I 

might not remember what I ate for supper last night, but I can remember my counselors 30 years later.  

#3 – Prayer.  Prayer is why Edinboro Camp has been successful at changing lives for 73 years now.  Prayer is essential for 

continuing to change lives. Be praying for summer youth camps. 

Soup and Chili Cook off, March 16th, noon to 2pm. This is a great time to 

see some friends and eat food.  What could be better than that? Eat good 

soup, chili, and dessert and vote for your favorite. If you would like to enter 

your soup, chili, or dessert, please email edinborocamp@gmail.com telling 

us what you are bringing. 

   

Winter is always hard. Our income is less in the winter than in the summer, 

however bills keep coming. We need your support to do the work that God is using Edinboro Camp for. We appreciate 

all that you do for Edinboro Camp. God Bless! 

Dan and Heather Borchert 

Camps: 

March 16 Soup and Chili Cook Off 

May 24-27 Memorial Day Campout 

May 31-June 2 – Staff Training 

June 9-14 Teen Camp (age 15-18) 

June 16-21 Adventure Camp (age 12-14) 

June 23-28 Pathfinder Camp (age 10-11) 

July 1-5 Day Camp (age 6-9) 

July 7-12 Trailblazer Camp (age 8-9) 

July 15-19 Adults with Special Needs Camp (age 18+) 

July 21-26 Base Camp (age 13-18) 

August 3-11 Family Camp (all ages) 
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